
 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2016! 
 

To Our Northeast Girls NPL graduating seniors, 

 

 The Northeast Girls NPL member clubs, league administration 

and US Club Soccer congratulate all our young ladies graduating this 

year. Your high school resume lists many wonderful accomplishments 

both in the classroom, on the field and in the community. We are 

honored to have had you as part of our Northeast Girls NPL over the 

past three years. 

 

 Ninety-nine of you will take your game to the collegiate level. A 

few young ladies will continue to play with teammates, some will dress 

now with women from other Northeast Girls NPL clubs and some will 

face opponents they have faced before. As you put away your current 

team jerseys, we hope that you keep with you the love of the game, a 

spirit of sportsmanship and valuable lessons learned with a soccer ball 

at your feet. We are confident that you will positively impact your new 

teams. 

 

 To our young women beginning new chapters in their lives, this 

is an exciting time for you. Whether your path leads to college, serving 

our country, starting careers or exploring new options, we wish you 

continued success in your new endeavors. The communication, 

dedication and teamwork skills that you gained on the field will serve 

you well. You will be leaders in your bright futures. 

 

 Once again, it has been a privilege to share this game called 

soccer we love with you, our graduating class of 2016. We wish you the 

best in the future. And remember, when you go down, stand up, wipe 

off the mud and get back in the game. After all, you are Northeast Girls 

NPL women. You are prepared for life!  

 

- The Northeast Girls NPL 


